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Thursday 30th November 2017  
 

Dear Parents,  
 
We have had access to Busy Things in school for a number of years, it was mainly used by 
Early Years and Key Stage 1 children. Busy Things is a collection of online learning 
resources for children to enjoy at home.  It helps learning, by engaging children in fun and 
exciting activities and games which target core maths, literacy and phonics skills and 
stimulate creative work with colours, shapes and sounds. The Key Stage 2 version develops 
this further by including writing projects, history, geography and activities for most subjects.   
 
We have recently upgraded our account to now provide access for Key Stage 2 pupils and 
also to offer home access for all pupils.   
 

You can access the Busy Things site by going to www.busythings.co.uk and choosing 

login.   
 

Username: home3536 

Password: beep8951 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me through the 
school office.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr K Stephens  
Computing, Learning Technologies and Online Safety Lead  
 
 
 
 
 


